
Vidal/Wettenstein LLC leases 7,950 s/f to VOHC 
January 20, 2011 - Connecticut

Randy Vidal, SIOR of Vidal/Wettenstein, LLC has leased 7,950 s/f of space at 129 Glover Ave. to
The Veterinary Oncology and Hematology Center (VOHC). VOHC is a specialized veterinary
practice dedicated to the diagnosis and treatment of cancer in animals. Their staff includes
nationally recognized oncologists, led by Dr. Gerald Post, DACVIM (Oncology). VOHC will be
relocating from its current site in Norwalk once it has completed construction of the new state of the
art facility later this year. 
Vidal, along with Robert Lewis, partner at Vidal Wettenstein, LLC, negotiated the 15-year lease.
The Veterinary Oncology and Hematology Center is the only practice offering this scope of services
in the entire state of Connecticut.
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